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Announcement: Parent Teacher Conferences for Report Card Night 
 
Newark Vocational High School Family, 
 
To improve student performance in our school, we are focusing on supporting students 
socially, emotionally, and academically, to fill any gaps that may have resulted from the 
challenges of the past year. We also continue to support our high-needs students by 
providing targeted interventions that focus on each student’s specific needs. 
 
The Virtual Parent/Teacher Conference is scheduled for December 2, 2021 (from 1pm 
– 7pm). Teachers will be in attendance and available virtually to speak with you 
regarding your scholar’s academic success. Please click on the link below to schedule 
your appointment for the Virtual Parent/Teacher Conference. These appointments will 
be available on a first schedule/first serve basis. Please click here for a list of our 
teacher’s WebEx addresses.  
 
We look forward to speaking with all of our Parents. We see parents as critical partners 
in the success of our students and school, and we are grateful for your continued 
support. Student reports cards will be distributed to parents virtually on December 3, 
2021 at 9am. 
 
 
Educationally yours, 
Lucinda Eason 
Principal, Newark Vocational High School 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfgX9rxIo59VYKTNNCXXg3LsRLFjMJq6XvbkGn4Y8kJqqmbXQ/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfgX9rxIo59VYKTNNCXXg3LsRLFjMJq6XvbkGn4Y8kJqqmbXQ/viewform
https://www.nps.k12.nj.us/nwv/staff-webex/
https://www.nps.k12.nj.us/nwv/staff-webex/

